
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

Monday 14th June 2021 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Due to the Covid-19 restrictions, it has not been possible for us to hold our annual sports day so far this 

year.  Knowing how much our pupils look forward to this event and how much they enjoy the activities and 

sense of competition, we have decided that all pupils will get the opportunity to take part in ‘Sports Day’ 

activities and events over the next coming weeks within their PE lessons.  

 

Unlike previous years, the sole focus of this event will be races which will enable all pupils to take part in 

various different races throughout their event.  Changing the format will ensure that all pupils have the 

opportunity to take part many times throughout their event and have many chances to win points and have 

fun. 

 

Still wanting to make this a whole school event, each pupil will compete to earn points for their house 

which will then be collated.  The house with the most points will then be awarded the house cup.  

 

Each class will hold their Sports Day before the final week of term in July at a time that is convenient for 

them.  As it will take place within a PE lessons, there is no need for pupils to wear their house colours.   

It is however important that all pupils ensure they are wearing full and correct PE kit on their PE days to 

avoid missing out on the event.  Each class will take pictures of their event and share via Tapestry/Seesaw.  

 

If you have any questions about the event, please do not hesitate to ask.  

 

Many thanks 

 

 

 

 

Miss M Hodgkins   Mrs D Reynolds 

PE Lead    Head Teacher  

 

 

Aim High Never Give Up Follow Your Dream Lead By Example 

Email: office@norwoodschool.co.uk  Telephone: 01733 574717 

Website: www.norwood-school.co.uk   

 

Head Teacher: Mrs D Reynolds  - BSc Hons QTS NPQH 

     Norwood Primary School 

                      Gunthorpe Road 

                                Gunthorpe 

                            Peterborough 

                                  PE4 7DZ 
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